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[bookmark: _GoBack]Important Notice
As our residents are recycling more at home, following the successful launch of our enhanced kerbside recycling service last year, these recycling facilities will no longer be available from week commencing 27th August 2018.

The skips are now getting old and since the new service began, people are using this facility less and less.

Residents can now recycle paper, glass, tins and cans at the kerbside and if you need more recycling containers at home please call our customer services on 01395 571515. 


Alternatively if you want to take your recycling to a recycling centre the nearest one is:

Knowle Hill Recycling Centre
Salterton Road
Exmouth
EX8 2NS
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